OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMIC AFFAIRS
NATIONAL INSTITTUE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR

NOTICE FOR BATCH 2016-2020
DATED: 09-03-2021

All the students of 2016-2020 batch, whose Institute caution money is yet to be refunded, are
directed to submit the information at the available link.
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Najeeb-ud-din

(Dean Academie Affairs)
No. NIT/DAA/2021/ \\Y Dated: \ D /03/2021
© Copy to:
I Director for information please.
2. Chairperson, Institute Website with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website.
3. Deputy Registrar (Accounts) for information and necessary action please.
4. Assistant Registrar (Academic) for information please.
5. Dealing Assistant (Batch-2016-2020) to process the case after return of library books

pending if any from the students.
6. File for Record and Reference.



